219 S. Cedar St.

Tipton, IA 52772

PRAIRIE HILLS

ASSISTED LIVING AND MEMORY CARE

563-886-1584
Prairiehillsliving.com

219 S. Cedar St. Tipton, IA 52772



## **Contact Information**

## Manager

Amy McAtee managertipton@prairiehillsliving.com Cell: (563) 503-4058

## **Community Relations Coordinator**

Shari Slaton

welcometipton@prairiehillsliving.com Cell: (563) 503-4166

## **Life Enrichment Coordinator**

Andrea Williams lifeenrichmenttipton@prairiehillsliving.com

#### **Memory Care Coordinator**

Crystal Jacobus memorytipton@prairiehillsliving.com

#### **Culinary Coordinator**

Charlene Daisy culinarytipton@prairiehillsliving.com

#### **Maintenance Coordinator**

Neal Slaton maintenancetipton@prairiehillsliving.com

# **December Birthdays**

December 7th: Happy Birthday Carolyn B!

December 12th: Happy Birthday Ron B!

December 12th: Happy Birthday Cindy R!

December 21st: Happy Birthday Barbara

H!

December 29th: Happy Birthday Marge S!

December 29th: Happy Birthday Rosalee

C!



# Prairie Hills News

## **December Events**

December 3rd: John Krob @ 1pm

December 3rd: Pie and Ice Cream

Social @ 3pm

December 14th: Friends & Family Holiday Party

11:00am-1:00pm

December 19th: Lori and Joe King

@ 12:45pm

December 20th: Just Mike @ 1pm

December 20th: Leo Shima and Gale

Cuppy @ 6pm

## **Notable Activities**

December 4th: National Cookie Day!

December 8th: National Brownie Day!

December 13th: National Cocoa Day!

December 20th: National Sangria Day!

December 21st: National Crossword Puz-

zle Day!

December 24th: National Eggnog Day!

December 25th: Merry Christmas!

December 26th: National Candy Cane

Day!







# **Managers Corner**

It's hard to believe that we are already in December. Another year is coming to a close. With the holiday season closely approaching, we want to remind everyone that Prairie Hills at Tipton does take reservations for our private community areas for your family holiday parties. Call us today to get your reservations on the calendar!

During the holiday season, it may be tempting to gift an employee for their hard-work, dedication, or just their friendly smile. As a reminder, our policy does not allow staff to accept personal gifts from residents, their families, or visitors. If you would like to acknowledge our staff during this season, gifts or donations for our staff holiday party may be given to the community to share amongst all employees.

# **Community Relations Corner**

Prairie Hills is thankful for great friends and family like YOU!

If you're thinking about assisted living for yourself or a loved one, now is the time to inquire! Ask Shari how you can get on our wait list!

- Pie and Ice Cream Social December 3rd at 3pm
- Friends and Family Holiday Party Saturday, December 14<sup>th</sup> from 11am-1pm. RSVP by December 6th
- Be sure to follow <u>Prairie Hills at Tipton</u> on Facebook
- We love to have guests for dinner and supper, we just ask that you call ahead so we can plan meals accordingly.



## 2019 In Pictures

